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St. Clair County Government Offices  
CLOSING DUE TO INCLEMENT WEATHER  

 
Please be advised that the St. Clair County Government Offices will be closed on 
February 13, 2025 due to adverse weather conditions. All St. Clair County 
Government Offices (including courts, libraries, health clinics, parks, etc.) will be 
closed. The Smiths Creek Landfill will have a delayed start and will open at 9:00 a.m. 
 
Please be advised that all meetings which were to be held in the County 
Administrative Office Building, 200 Grand River Avenue, Port Huron, Michigan are 
hereby cancelled.  
 
In order to not overwhelm the 911 Dispatch Center, we request that you only contact 
911 in an event of an emergency.  St. Clair County Road Commission, local law 
enforcement and emergency services, including 911, will remain open to assist the 
public with emergencies as usual.     
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